
Anti – Bullying Newsletter 

 Thank you so much for your 
support during Anti – Bulling 
week 2021. This year’s theme was 
‘One kind world’. 

Across school children have 
discussed what kindness means to 
them and how to be kind to 
others. We have discussed being 
good friends and celebrated 
difference – we are all different 
and that’s what makes us 
AMAZING! 

 

 

 

We rounded off AB week with ‘Friendship 
Friday’. Each class spent some time completing 

special activities and had quality time with 
their friends. It was such a lovely day. 

 

Of course, we also supported Children in Need 
– after thinking about kindness all week it 
meant a lot to us to put it into action and 

help those less fortunate. 

Thank you as always for all of your support. 

Mrs Ridley (AB lead) 

At the start of the school 
year the new Anti – 
Bullying crew were 
appointed and given their 
badges so they can be 
recognised in school and 
their rainbow sashes so we 
can find them easily on 
the yard. 

Mrs Ridley and the crew 
did a special assembly and 
we introduced ourselves 
and explained what we do 
in school. 
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